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At our last meeting: President Brett Waldera began the meeting with each member introducing themselves. Attendance was moderate. Thanks for coming.

We began the meeting by talking about the Chapter Challunge. Brett stated that he had printed out the entry forms and would be mailing them out to all of the Chapter Presidents. We had some discussion on the subject of increasing the entry fee, but it was decided that we table the issue until after the International Spring Board Meeting.

You missed out on a great time, if you were unable to attend this year’s Angler’s Night, it was better than ever. Even with the increase in the ticket price this year, our attendance was UP! The club would like to give out a special Thank you to members Paul Haug and Rick Eagleson for their efforts that keep this a successful event each year. We appreciate it guys. Thanks.

Tim Schulke is interested in starting an “Adopt-A-Landing” program, similar to the Adopt a highway program. We discussed it and it was decided that because of certain situations we would pass on participating at this time. Brett said he would be organizing an on-ice clean up on Big Detroit Lake. It will have come and gone by the time you read this, but Brett can give us an update at the March meeting.

Award’s Night will be held on April 1st. (No foolin’.) We need to know in advance how many women will be attending, as they all receive a special take-home gift. Please sign up at the March meeting, or call Brian or Brett to let them know you’re coming. This is a fun night and a great way to show your support for the members of our club who had a successful season. The dinner choices are Prime Rib or Shrimp and costs around $15.00 per person. We normally have some type of entertainment too, not to mention a raffle with terrific odds of winning a prize. Prizes have been everything from Prints to Rods, Reels, Tackle boxes, and Lures. See you there, and don’t forget that we have a 6:30 start time.

There are a couple of fishing rod specials that are available to MI Chapters right now. St. Croix has made an offer in which each Chapter can purchase two rods at a great price, and Fig Rig has an offer available so each Chapter could purchase a rod from them for only $50.00. The maker of Fig Rig rods would like each and every member of MI to see and feel this rod in person. It was decided that the club would purchase these three rods for a future purpose.

Brett attended a meeting of the Minnesota Muskie Alliance where he heard of three proposals they are making. One to increase the minimum size restriction, one to close the Muskie fishing season around December 15th each year, and one to change the wording in the regulations involving quick strike rigs. He has the exact info if you’d like to read up of these some more.

The Chapter Challunge will be held on the Winnipeg River and based out of Paradise Cove Resort. The fishing dates are July 20th-22nd. Any suggestions members may have involving entertainment ideas are welcomed by the club. The Fargo-Moorhead Chapter has always tried to set the standard for this event and we’re always open to new ideas.

At the next meeting: Our guest speaker will be Bob Strand. He’ll talk about the Muskie program in Minnesota, covering the past, present, and future. Don’t miss. 
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President’s Message





Hello All,


I hope everyone is managing to get through the hard-water months. Just a few months left before the June opener.





Be sure to make it to the next meeting, as Bob Strand will be our guest speaker, and you will not want to miss what he has to say. In my opinion, if ANYONE knows about Muskies, it’s Mr. Bob Strand. I will try to keep the meeting short to allow Bob enough time to tell us what we want to know about these mysterious fish.





If anyone is interested in going Sturgeon fishing on the Rainy River in mid to late April, please let me know. There is a group of us planning on going up again, and last year we had a great time. It will definitely be a fun outing, and will help to hold you over until the Muskie season starts. I can be reached at (701) 298-9032, or e-mail me at � HYPERLINK mailto:bjwaldera@i29.net ��bjwaldera@i29.net�.








Take care.


Brett Waldera


President F-M Muskies Inc.











Van Raden Construction, Inc. 


Van Raden Properties, Inc.


402 35th Ave. North, Fargo, ND 58102 


Phone 218-233-2731 - Fax 701-232-8073 


Serving the Fargo, Moorhead, Dilworth, Grand Forks


Areas


Apartments, Duplexes and Town Houses For Rent Manufactured Homes Rental and Sales Manufactured Home Park Lots for Rent Commercial Property For Rent and/or Build to Suit 


Cold Storage Rental Spaces Available





JDRC Rod Builders


Jay Ross, Prop.


RR 1 Box 153A


Ortonville, MN  56278


(320) 839-2727
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Upcoming Events:


March 28th- Regular Meeting at the West Fargo VFW. 7pm. Bob Strand will be guest speaker and Gary Reno will have Bucktails and other lures available.


April 1st- Awards Night at West Fargo VFW. 6:30pm.


July 20th-22nd The Chapter Challunge at Paradise Cove Resort.











